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PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D.
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASS.

28 June 1963

Dr. Ancel Keys

Baboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gates 27

Minneapolis 1li, Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

We finally decided,that is, Louis Katz and I decided
over the phone after receiving the approval of all of the
Executive Committee of the International Society of Cardiology
and of the great majorlity of the International Cardiology
Foundation, to award a sum of $2,500 to your Research Com-
mittee for the Makarska Conference.

We would have liked to have given you the $5,000 originally
applied for, but we have very little money in the Treasury and
I have compromised on that amount, which should be very helpful,
We'll probably have it in your hands by the end of July.

Sincerely yours,
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P.S. The official notification of this avard will be
sent to you during the latter part of July, together with
the forms to be signed by you and by Jean Lequime. We are
transferring the administrative office to Boston and the _
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